
 

 

Dear Sasha 
 
We are writing to congratulate you on your excellent Key Stage 2 SATs results this 
year.  It is very pleasing to note that both your school’s achievement and progress 
data are good in reading, writing and maths.  The percentage of pupils achieving 
reading, writing and maths combined at Level 4+ is also good.   Your school is one of 
the twelve schools in Cambridgeshire to achieve 100% in all four performance 
measures in KS2.  Also have high percentage achieving 3 levels progress. 
 
We recognise the hard work that has gone into ensuring the best possible outcomes 
for your pupils.  Please pass on our thanks and congratulations to your pupils, 
teaching staff, support staff and governors who have clearly worked so well together 
as a team over the last academic year. 
 
We wish you a happy and successful academic year for 2015/16. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

   
 
Keith Grimwade    Rosemarie Sadler 
Service Director: Learning   Head of Service: Schools Intervention 
 
 
 

 

My ref: RS/kc  

 

Your ref:  

Date: 9
th
 September 2015 

Contact: Rosemarie Sadler 
Direct dial: 01223 728376 

E Mail: rosemarie.sadler@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 

Children, Families and Adults 
 

Schools Intervention Service 
 

Box CC1109 
Castle Court 

Castle Hill 
Cambridge 

CB3 0AP 
 
 
 
 

 

Mrs Sasha Howard  
Meldreth Primary School 
High Street 
Meldreth 
Royston 
Hertfordshire  SG8 6LA 


